
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

A key has been handed in at the office, it 

was found outside the school on the path. 

If you are missing a key please pop into 

the office, to see if it’s yours. Thank you. 

 

Covid Update – We currently have 3 

members of staff off with Covid.  

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
May 
Mon – 30 – 3 Summer Half Term holiday. 
 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 
W/C 6 – Year 4 multiplication tests. 
Thurs 9 – The new Year R children’s 1st 
transition day and parent talk. 
Fri 10 – Jubilee celebrations. 
Mon 13 - Pray space week.  
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team compete 
at Melton Cricket Club. 
Thurs 16 – 2nd transition day for new Year 
R children. 
Fri 17 – Fun Run 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the new 
Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Mon 18 – Coastal Day. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 production. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 

School Council Whole School Art Day 

With some of the money the School Council have raised through their various 

activities, (bring and buy sale, cake sale etc) the School Council were able to 

host an art day for the whole school. 
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Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Bunny, Henry D  Class 2: Hermione, Broden 
Class 3: Bea, Oli W  Class 4: Joshie, Ben  

 

All of the children had a wonderful day, creating lot of different types of 

art. Thank you to the School Council for arranging the day for everyone. 

Walk to School Week 

Walk to school week was a great success last week. Congratulations to all 

of the children that managed to complete the task of achieving 10 stickers 

in their Steppers Passport! Prizes for all of the children that completed the 

task will be handed out after half term.  

Thank you to all of the parents that helped make it possible and we would 

like to encourage you to adopt walking to school every Friday morning 

after half term until the Summer Holidays. 

We would also like to wish you all a lovely half term holiday and we hope 

you enjoy any Jubilee celebrations you and your families may be taking part 

in. Thank you. 


